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The DC Housing Finance Agency is pleased to announce the re-opening of the 
Mortgage Credit Certificate Program effective immediately.   

 
Please note that there are 2 important changes being made to the Program:  

 
• There will be a maximum sale price of $530,000 for all MCC loans. 
• The maximum 1st mortgage loan amount will be $510,400 for any borrower 

wishing to purchase a Mortgage Credit Certificate. 
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Should you have any questions about any DCHFA’s products, processes or 
procedures, please contact Bill Milko at 202-777-1642 or 

SingleFamilyPrograms@dchfa.org. 
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